Redwood Television Partners LLC (“Redwood”) acquired the station on August 25,
2015. The station is currently silent while Redwood evaluates long-term plans.
Redwood could not file this silent request within 10 days of consummation because

the consummation notice was not accepted by the Commission until today
(September 10, 2015).



